Melissa Allan (VPA)

From: Minnella, Rocco

Sent: Thursday, 25 November 2021 3:44 PM

To: Peter Cooper (VPA); Samuel Duff (VPA); Laurie Mitchell (VPA)

Cc: mitchell.advocacy@mitchellshire.vic.gov.au; richard.wynne@parliament.vic.gov.au;
wendy.lovell@parliament.vic.gov.au; jaala.pulford@parliament.vic.gov.au

Subject: Amendment C158 - Beveridge North West PSP

To Peter Cooper, Samuel Duff, & Laurie Mitchell.

As a resident of Wallan, | strongly oppose this Quarry Development.
No consideration has been given to the people of Wallan or Beveridge and the impact it will have on the
local residents.

In Wallan, our town is in the middle of a cross fire of trucks constantly moving up and down the Northern
Highway, from Kilmore to the Hume Highway Exit. The condition of the road can only be described as
appalling. This development will not only cause more damage to our roads, it will increase traffic for our
residents as well as cause pollution, noise and negatively impact to our quality of life.

Homes and property values will decrease and the residents opposite this proposed development will stand
to lose the most. The majority of these families are first home buyers with young children, in general, a
group of the population who can least afford for their biggest investment to decrease in value.

| strongly urge you to drive down Taylors lane on a weekend and see the children playing in the street as it
will be a thing of the passed for the locals.

The greedy developers are always planning for the future but it's never in their back yard (how convenient
for them).

PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW THIS QUARRY DEVELOPMENT TO PROCEED.

Rocco Minnella.





